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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.76 Date-20/04/16

To: All Parents (Class 1 to Class 8)
From: The Director
Subject: Announcement Letter for RBTI

Dear Parents,

I am happy to share with you that Redbricks Teachers’ Institute is announcing the commencement
of the 7" batch of its flagship program- “Post Graduate Certificate Program in Early Childhood
Care & Education (PGP-ECCE)”. This program deals with the age group of Birth to 8-year-old
children.

The program details are as follows..
Duration: 1 year, Part Time (4" July 2016 to 6™ May 2017)

Sessions: Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays (3 days/week)
(Plus once/week- two hours, observation and practice teaching at RBJ for non-working participants)

Timings: 2.30 to 4.40 pm (with 10 mins break)

This course has been designed with the objective of equipping current and aspiring pre-school and
primary school teachers with the requisite knowledge and skills in the domain of early childhood
care and education. It includes a holistic focus with introduction to various theories, approaches to
teaching-learning and practical fieldwork connections.

It would even benefit young mothers such as yourself and professionals working with young
children in contexts other than school. Since you are part of the Redbricks family, the institute will
be offering a 15% fees waiver on the program fees.

Should you wish to learn more about the course and how it can benefit you, please feel free to
request an interaction with the Program Coordinator, Ms. Mudita Belani or Center Head, Ms.
Sharmistha Chakraborty.

I hope you will consider joining this program. You may also refer this program to others who may
be interested and can benefit.

Best wishes,

Renita Handa
Founder and Director-Academics
Redbricks Education Foundation



